Amber Morley

CITY COUNCILLOR, ETOBICOKE-LAKESHORE Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

100 Queen St W, Suite C48

January 30, 2024

To: Members of the Confronting Anti-Black Racism Advisory Committee

Re: Increasing number of meetings per year for the Confronting Anti-Black Racism Advisory
Committee

Summary:

Currently, the Confronting Anti-Black Racism Advisory Committee can hold up to four
meetings per year according to its Terms of Reference. By way of this letter, | am
recommending that the Committee meet up to six times per year.

Recommendation:

That the Confronting Anti-Black Racism Advisory Committee recommends that:

1. City Council amend the Terms of Reference to require the Confronting Anti-Black
Racism Advisory Committee to hold up to six meetings per year at the call of the Chair
or Vice-Chair on delegation of the Chair.

Sincerely,

Councillor Amber Morley

Ward 3, Etobicoke-Lakeshore

"]_m.l- L 416-397-9273 & www.ambermorley.com
LBl g nn“NI“ Bd councillor_morley@toronto.ca 0O O © ecClirAmberMorley




